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FRIDAY NOTE (23-11-18)
School admin, information, important dates for your diary and all the pupil news at Largymore.
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Please look out for the Friday note in your child’s school bag each week.
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PTA Christmas Fayre

FRIDAY 30 November 
@ 5–9 pm
Come along and enjoy the stalls, visit Santa and have a cup of tea and a mince pie.  ENTRY £1 per adult and kids free.  

SCHOOL CHOIR PERFORMANCE @ 7PM
Lots of help still needed……
To date we have only had ONE reply slip back from parents to help out at the fayre.  
We have only two dozen bottles for the bottle stall – 1 per child please!

Our Christmas Fayre is a super way to raise well needed funds for school and our PTA have been very busy planning.  PLEASE get behind them and help us raise money to help your child.

1. STALLS need to be manned on the night – see reply slip below.

2. BOTTLES for the bottle stall – If your child has not already brought in a bottle please send in on MONDAY. This could be drinks, sauces, perfume, toiletries etc (if glass make sure it is padded well).  

3. 50p LUCKY DIP – We would also ask every child to bring in a present worth 50p for the Lucky Dip stall.

4. BALLOT TICKETS – a book of 5 tickets will be sent home shortly (1 book per family).  Please do try to sell these among family and friends and if you require any more books please contact reception.  

1st Prize:  £100 CASH
2nd Prize:  ‘Kelly M’ Photography Voucher
3rd Prize:  Mulholland’s Meat Voucher
4th Prize:  Pizzarelly’s Meal Voucher
5th Prize:  Boots Hamper
6th Prize:  Clarins Hamper
7th Prize:  Lagan Oils 100L Oil Voucher
8th Prize:  Hair Voucher by Lauren Gillespie
9th Prize:  £20 Pasha Kebab Voucher
10th Prize: Food Hamper
THANK YOU to all our Lantern Parade kids.  They were brilliant.  A night off WRITTEN HOMEWORK next week.

Open Night/Day…… Yr 1 Enrolment Sept 2019
Open Night – Thursday 6 Dec @ 6:30 pm

Open Morning – Friday 7 Dec @ 9:15 am
Please let family and friends know they would be very welcome to come see round the school.  Further details to follow regarding new online application process.

School Choir……..

On Friday 30 November our choir will travel to the Rowan Centre for Carol Singing.  Please ensure choir members wear FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM and they will be accompanied by staff at all times. 
That same evening (30th Nov) the choir will be singing at the Christmas Fayre - 7pm.
After School Clubs……

These are ALL on as normal next week. 

Year 7 Residential Trip to Delamont……

Reminder that payments should be sent in on a WEDNESDAY morning.  Spreading the cost makes it seem cheaper!

AQE – 2nd Paper……

We wish all our AQE pupils the very best for tomorrow morning as they sit the second paper.

Dates for the Diary……   
Christmas Show (Year 1-Year 3 pupils)
Thursday 13 December
Should you wish to speak to me about any of the above or any other matter please do contact Mrs Martin who will be very happy to arrange an appointment.   G Dunlop 

